
	

Industry Advisory from the  
Building & Safety Department 

A-10 Contractor License Limitations 
 
 

 
 

Effective October 1st 2018 the City of Las Vegas Building and Safety Department will no longer 

issue permits to contractors licensed solely as an A-10 for work, which includes the installation of water or 

gas plumbing service lines to fixtures that are not directly related to the pool or pool service equipment. 

Examples of such fixtures include, but are not limited to fire pits, fireplaces, barbeque stub outs, and tiki 

torches. Any such water or gas plumbing work that exceeds the limitation of the scope of work defined in 

NRS 624.150 sub-classification A-10(F) must be performed by a properly licensed plumbing contractor. 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (702) 229-2002 or email me at 

mcunningham@lasvegasnevada.gov. 

 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Michael Cunningham, P.E. 
Deputy Building and Safety Director 
City of Las Vegas 
Building and Safety Department 


